
We have Holy Communion on Thursday Morning at 10.00am, 
followed by Tea or Coffee: everyone welcome.  

If you would like to get something into the Link please let our
Rector Les Ireland know on  0141-776 3866 or e-mail

rector@stcyprianslenzie.com by teatime on Wednesday
evenings.  Thanks.

St. Cyprian's

Link
The Weekly Newsletter for 

St. Cyprian's Church, Lenzie 

- 22nd  July

8th After Trinity
Services today 

9.15am – Eucharist
10.30am – Eucharist

Collect:  Almighty  God,  your  Son  has
opened for us a new and living way into
your presence.  Give us pure hearts and
constant wills to worship you in spirit and
in truth;  through Jesus Christ  our Lord,
who lives and reigns with you and the
Holy Spirit, one God, now and for ever.

Prayer after Communion: O God, as
we  are  strengthened  in  these  holy
mysteries, may our lives be a continual
offering,  holy  and  acceptable  in  your
sight; through Jesus Christ our Lord.

PRAYERS  
ANGLICAN: The Episcopal Church in the Philippines 

DIOCESAN: St. Cuthbert's, Cambuslang; St. Andrew's Uddingston 
(Ian Barcroft, Jonathan Livingstone); St. Mark's, East Kilbride (Paul 
Fletcher).

Daily Prayers 
23rd: Effective support for victims of alcohol addiction.
24th: Abbeyfield, Lilyburn and Birdston.
25th: The Evangelical Lutheran Church of Iceland.
26th: Our former companion dioceses of Byumba, Rwanda and 
Kentucky, USA.
27th: The agricultural community.
28th : All those acting as care attendants to the old and infirm.

Please remember in your prayers:  Mia Ward, Peter Mundy; Jean 
Dick, Ashley Craddock, Matthew Whittaker; Pam Bently; Donald 
Gow; Jean Kinnon, Margaret Conway; Susan Frost; Alan Paterson; 
Doreen Rendell; Karen Rose; Grace Joss and those in the “Prayer 
Book” at the back of church. 

Please pray for the family and friends of Joan Stother & Freda 
Marsburg who have just died.

Wednesday Evenings in July. 

Each summer we have a “Teach-in”
where we look at part of the bible,
and try to understand God's word

better. This year we are asking: “Who
do you Think You Are?” Asking – how

do we fit into well known bible
stories. We have tea/coffee from

7.30pm, and begin our “teaching” bit
about 8pm, finishing normally just
after 9pm. More details are in the

magazine, all Welcome.

In the  last couple of years we have given people the opportunity to 
choose the hymns for our services in the autumn, and would like to offer
that opportunity again this year. Anyone can do it!

You need to choose 5 hymns from one book. A lively one for the 
beginning and end. A quiet one for communion. Two others.  Choose 
your hymns, write them down and give them to the Rector AS SOON AS 
POSSIBLE. 

As rector I reserve the right to perhaps change one, or swap the order 
around a little – although I don't think I ever have!

VERY advanced noticed – Our Christmas Fair 
this year will be on Saturday 24th November. 
This could be your first mention of Christmas in 
2018......

Our Next Carboot Sale is on Saturday 11th August.
The last Carboot Sale in July made about £240.
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